

Ms Tran

ÔN THI CÔNG CHỨC THUẾ - 2021

MOCK TEST



1. The events and changes in the stock trading market have great _____ on markets around the world.
A. influent B. influence C. influential D. influenced
2. We need to inspire young women _____ expansively and courageously about the impact they can have on the world.
A. to think B. thinking C. to thinking D. to be thought
3. _____, Mike, remember to fork over that one - hundred dollars you owe me before Dec.
A. By the way B. On the way C. On the way to D. By way of
4. Windsor is one of the UK's top comperes and has a natural _____ to create a relaxed, friendly atmosphere in any room.
A. probability B. ability C. possibility D. responsibility
5. Between 1888 and 1906, Doyle wrote seven historical novels, which he and many critics _____ his best work.
A. as regards B. regarded as C. regardless of D. with regard to
6. Alexandre Yersin, who had quite a distinguished career in medicine, _____ his life to the poor and sick people in Viet Nam.
A. mounted B. excited C. devoted D. interested
7. Studios are rushing out monster movies to _____ our new-found enthusiasm for dinosaurs.
A. take advantage B. take advantages of
C. take advantage of D. take advantage in
8. The security system will not permit you _____ without the correct password.
A. to enter B. entering C. being entered D. to be entered
9. The Worldwide Fund for Nature has been accused _____ helping to cover _____ a report _____ the damage done by illegal logging.
A. with - with - in B. on - by - of C. by - on - about D. of - up - on
10. You have to insert an additional piece of material _____ the waistline _____ the dress to make it large enough for her.
A. into - of B. upon - in C. from - for D. up - over
11. Small children are often told that it is rude to point _____ other people.
A. out B. to C. at D. up
12. Even where parents no longer live together, they each continue to be _____ for their children.
A. response B. responsive C. responsible D. responsibility
13. The company has worked its way up from humble _____ to become the market leader.
A. beginnings B. departures C. arrivals D. entrances
14. In the movie, he plays a concerned and sensitive father trying to _____ two teenage children on his own.
A. bring up B. grow up C. bring out D. take after
15. He was away in the army and always _____ for news for home.
A. starves B. starved
C. has been starved D. had been starving





READING 1

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions from 16 to 20.

At the end of 2019, a new type of coronavirus started spreading in China. This type of coronavirus is often called 2019-nCoV, novel coronavirus, or COVID-19. It is believed that the virus was transmitted from animals to humans. Some of the first cases were diagnosed in people who had visited a market selling live seafood and animals. Unfortunately, when viruses are transmitted from animals to people, it can take scientists a lot of time before they can develop a vaccine or medicines to cure it.

Some of the symptoms of the coronavirus are fever, cough, runny nose, sore throat, headache, and trouble breathing. These symptoms are very much like those people have with a cold or the flu. The virus appears to spread mainly from person to person. The transmission occurs when someone comes into contact with an infected person. For example, a cough, sneeze or handshake could cause transmission. The spread may also be caused by coming into contact with something an infected person has touched and then touching your mouth, nose or eyes.

There is no specific vaccine or medication to cure the disease, but generally, symptoms will go away on their own. However, experts recommend seeking medical care early if symptoms feel worse than a standard cold. Doctors can relieve symptoms by prescribing pain or fever medication. As far as antibiotics are concerned, they are useless to treat coronavirus.

(Adapted from MyEnglishpage.com)

16: Which best serves as the title of the passage?

- A. The symptoms of coronavirus
- B. The origin of coronavirus
- C. Coronavirus: Do you know about it?
- D. How to treat coronavirus?

17: The word "Unfortunately" in paragraph 1 is closest in meaning to _____ ?

- A. Unluckily
- B. Unpleasantly
- C. Uncomfortably
- D. Unacceptably

18: Which is NOT mentioned in paragraph 2 as a symptom of the coronavirus?

- A. fever
- B. cough
- C. trouble breathing
- D. allergic

19: According to paragraph 2, the coronavirus can be transmitted from person to person when _____ ?

- A. An infected person shakes hands with someone.
- B. An infected person coughs or sneezes without covering.
- C. Someone come into contact with something an infected person touched.
- D. All are correct.

20: The word "they" in paragraph 4 refers to _____ ?

- A. Doctors
- B. Antibiotics
- C. Symptoms
- D. Experts



READING 2



Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word for each of the blanks.

The interview is one of the most important (1) _____ in the job search process. When an employer invites you to an interview, he/she is indicating an (2) _____ in yourself. The interview gives both of you the opportunity to (3) _____ enough information to determine if you are a good "fit" for each other. Think of an interview as a highly focused professional conversation. You should (4) _____ the limited amount of time you have learning about the employer's needs and discuss the ways you can meet these needs. In many cases, you will interview at least, twice before being employed for a (5) _____. Once in a brief screening interview and at least once again in a (6) _____ serious meeting when you may also talk to many of your potential coworkers.

A job interview is a strategic conversation with a purpose. Your goal is to show the employer that you have the (7) _____, background, and ability to do the job and that you can successfully fit into the organization. The interview is also your (8) _____ to gather information about the job, the organization, and future career opportunities to figure out if the position and work environment are (9) _____ for you. Most employers do not hire people based on certificates or diplomas alone. Personality, (10) _____, enthusiasm, a positive outlook, and excellent interpersonal and communication skills count heavily in the selection process.

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|-----------------|------------------|
| 1.A. parts | B. roles | C. fields | D. facts |
| 2.A. interest | B. interesting | C. interested | D. interestingly |
| 3.A. fill | B. change | C. exchange | D. translate |
| 4.A. make | B. spend | C. post | D. apply |
| 5.A. condition | B. location | C. satisfaction | D. position |
| 6.A. most | B. mostly | C. more | D. more than |
| 7.A. skills | B. aspects | C. appearances | D. weaknesses |
| 8.A. fates | B. feasts | C. lucks | D. opportunities |
| 9.A. fit | B. right | C. accurate | D. exact |
| 10.A. confide | B. confidence | C. confident | D. confidently |

